

Department of Spanish and Portuguese

LOUISIANA STATE UNIVERSITY AND AGRICULTURAL AND MECHANICAL COLLEGE BATON ROUGE - LOUISIANA - 70803-5313 (504) 388-6601

October 25, 1983

Professor Jose Ferrater Mora Dept. of Philosophy Bryn Mawr College Bryn Mawr PA 19010

Dear Professor Ferrater Mora:

While we have never met, your work on Unamuno and your Diccionario de Filosofia have been constant guides in my own research.

Last spring, I completed a Ph.D dissertation called "The Young Unamuno: His Intellectual Development in Positivism and Darwinism (1880-1894)." This study was directed by Professor Carlos Blanco Aguinaga. I would like to know if it would be possible for you to read my dissertation, which I am now in the process of revising and editing? Professor Blanco has suggested that I submit the dissertation for publication. Your comments would be very helpful in making the transition from dissertation to a book.

I thank you for your time and look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Rafael Chabran